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Early Bird Registration for Summer Camp ends April 30! 
Early bird discounts for Bishop Chatard summer camp end April 30. Register now and receive the lowest price offered for summer camp! 

Over 25 different camps are offered this year, providing diverse activities and projects to fit your child’s unique interests. Athletics to Arts to Academics are addressed in Bishop Chatard’s summer camp roster. Visit www.bishopchatard.org/camps/ to learn more about the BCHS summer camp options and to register!
7th Grade Placement Test and Parent Questions & Coffee 

Bishop Chatard provides 7th grade students the opportunity to practice taking the High School Placement Test on Saturday, May 11. There is no charge for this opportunity. Parents, after you’ve dropped off your 7th grader for the test, you are invited to join us for coffee and conversation on either the front lawn or in the main lobby (weather dependent). BCHS administrators and staff will be available to answer questions about the test or any other questions regarding Bishop Chatard. Visit www.bishopchatard.org/enrollment/placement/ to read more information and to register. 
